
Sent by Arbor email 5th January 2024 

 

Dear Year 1 Parents and Carers, 

This half term we are learning about special clothes within our R.E curriculum. On Monday 8thth 

January 2024 we would like the children to wear special clothes to school. These can be clothes they 

have worn for a special occasion e.g. a bridesmaid or pageboy outfit, to a party, a uniform for a club, 

a traditional outfit or clothes that are special to them. If your child’s special clothes are too precious 

to be worn in the playground, they can alternatively be brought to school in a named carrier bag to 

show and share with the class. The children will be asked to talk about why the clothes are special 

and they will complete activities about them.  

We apologise for the short notice of this communication and thank you for your support.  We look 

forward to seeing the children wearing their special clothes next Monday. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Year 1 Team. 


